LET'S ALL SWIM AT OKLAHOMA U!



Dear Mr. Owen:

I am pleased to hear that the University of Oklahoma has gotten a beautiful pool so that we can at some time have the privilege of staging the National Intercollegiates in your pool. I certainly wish to congratulate all those concerned in its building and I am sure it will help tremendously the game of swimming in your section.

Sincerely yours,

MATT MANN, Swimming Coach, University of Michigan.

Note: Mr. Mann's Michigan team just recently won the National Collegiate championship again.

POSED BY BOB CISAR

and Intramurals